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After suffering from secondary infertility, my husband and I needed to come out of 

pocket with loans for $40+k for fertility treatments- this resulted in one good embryo 

and a baby girl, that unfortunately died shortly after birth. When we healed enough 

emotionally we went back to the fertility clinic and ended up needing 3 more rounds 

of IVF to have our son. Fortunately, we were awarded a grant from Roaring 

Adventures that helped some with the cost, as well as a secondary insurance coving 

some cost.  

 

This should be covered under ALL insurances as infertility is a medical condition.  

 

I encourage a Yes on this bill 


